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Via email: Patrick.Dale@neoen.com

03/03/2020

Dear Mr Dale

Culcairn Solar Farm (SSD-10288)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Culcairn Solar Farm ended on
27 February 2020. 

The Department received 211 submissions on the project, including 11 from government agencies,
2 from special interest groups and 198 from the general public. 

All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition of the proposal are available on
the Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10916.

The Department requires that you prepare and submit a report detailing your responses to the full
range of matters and recommendations raised in all submissions.

Please provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions by Tuesday 14 April 2020.
Following your consideration of the submissions, please contact the Department if you consider
that this timeframe is not achievable. 

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Rob Beckett on the above details. 

Yours sincerely

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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